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Withdrawing my application for the Forest Resilience Task Force 
Monday, August 5, 2024 5:22:32 PM

Dear Council Members,

I would like to withdraw my application to serve on the Forest Resilience Task Force at this time.  I would be happy
to be of assistance for the expert assessment interviews if it is helpful.

Thank you!

Holly O’Neil
360-303-3217




